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When should I use the New Life Group Request Form used for? 
It is used to communicate a request for a group that meets the following description.  Life Groups meet 
at least twice per month and may meet on the church campus or in the home of a group member. Life 
group meetings contain a devotional time, group activities, and an opportunity for prayer. The shared 
interests of the Life Group members might be a book study, a Bible study, or anything else the group 
desires to do together, but that does not detract from the message of the Bible. AL Life groups exist as 
opportunities to engage with one another and encourage our relationship with Christ. 
Also see the Class Request Form and Event Request Form FAQs below to help you decide on which form 
to use. 
  

What is the Class Request Form used for? 
Classes meet on the Abundant Life campus and generally are based on a specific topic, like financial 
health or discipleship. They may occur anytime during the year. 
Also see the New Life Group Request Form and Event Request Form to help you decide on which form to 
use. 
 

What kinds of things would I use the Event Request Form for? 
Events may be for fellowship or any number of special activities we might enjoy together as a church. 
They can be one time or recurring. 
Also see the New Life Group Request Form and Class Request Form to help you decide on which form to 
use. 
 

When would I use the Baptism Request Form? 
If you or a member of your family made a decision to be baptized, filling out the Baptism Request Form 
will let those who need to know about your or your family member’s request to be baptized in an 
upcoming service. 
 

What is the Child Dedication Request Form used for? 
This form is used to let the pastoral staff know that you would like to have a child dedicated to the Lord 
at an upcoming child dedication service, at Abundant Life. 
 

Why do we have an Accident/Incident Reporting Form? 
Abundant Life believes that there are certain incidents which must be immediately reported and 
documented.  The church provides this method for reporting these “reportable incidents,” as defined in 
our Accident/Incident Reporting Standard Operating Procedure.  These incidents must be reported to 
designated church leadership. 
 
 


